
<Introduction of Japanese culture at Lilongwe Academy International School (19.Sep)> 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

    

The Japanese Embassy 

provided a one-hour Japanese 

cultural session for more than 

60 grade5 students at the 

Lilongwe Academy 

International School. Students 

first learned about Japan 

through a DVD and then 

learnt how to fold Japanese 

origami paper planes & boxes. 

Students were very interactive 

and were excited to learn 

origami. 

Although students had a 

vague image about Japan in 

the beginning, they seemed 

more knowledgeable after 

watching the DVD.  

 

What is more, they had lots 

of fun folding colorful 

origami papers!!  

 

(The picture shows students 

displaying their planes.)  


